THE UNIVERSITY OF

&/ CHICAGO
NOTIFICATION
DATE: April 11, 2013

RE: Campus Soil Borings

Please be aware of soil borings being performed on the campus Tuesday, April 16. The campus
community can expect the following during this interim period:

o

Soil borings will be in the parking lots of the following locations:
5700 S. Stony Island Ave.; McGiffert House; Law School; the Community Lot at 60

th

Street and Harper Avenue; International House; and Rockefeller Memorial Chapel.

The work will be noisy at times.
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Parking will be limited around the work areas highlighted below.

Work will take place between 8 a.m. through 5 p.m.
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Please direct questions to Robert Tiberg, facilities operations manager, Facilities Services, at
rtiberg@uchicago.edu or 773.834.0958 or Kevin Ahn, client services manager, Facilities Services, at

kahn2@uchicago.edu or 773.702.5722.
Thank you for your patience during this work.
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Kevin Ahn

Client Services Manager
Facilities Services

5555 S. Ellis Avenue
Chicago, lllinois 60637

T-773.702.5722
C-773.750.7873
kahn2@uchicago.edu
facilities.uchicago.edu
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